
St. Louis Partner Jerry Hunter was quoted March 11 by Bloomberg Law News concerning the new

90-day pilot program underway at the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (EEOC) in which

commissioners will review amicus briefs in discrimination lawsuits brought by workers. Hunter, a

former senior EEOC trial attorney from 1979-1981, said the commissioners have a right to be

involved with the review and approval of briefs. He also said the procedures are in line with the

process he followed as general counsel at the National Labor Relations Board from 1989-1993.
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consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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